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All New Haven children, birth through 8 are healthy, safe, thriving in 
nurturing families and prepared to be successful lifelong learners.
Operations Committee Agenda

June 15, 2015

Meeting Notes

Attending: Jennifer Heath, Denise Duclos, Sandy Malmquist, Tina Mannarino, Sarah Fabish, Stanley Bernard, Gail Ford
· Council Membership 

Council meeting attendance for the past year was reviewed.  There was some discussion about whether it is the individual or the organization that is the member. It was noted that some organizations or groups are mandated to be members via the SR statute, such as Family Child Care is a mandated member, but All Our Kin is not.  

It was also decided to begin Council meetings with an icebreaker to help those in attendance to get to know one another.  This is to address the level of discomfort that was apparent at the June Council meeting.   It is important that all in attendance at Council meetings and at committee meetings feel comfortable.

Diversity among NHECC members and including parents on the Council were discussed.  The newly formed group to discuss how to include parents has not yet met.  

Jennifer will be meeting with Dr. Okafor to discuss Council membership and the criteria for selection of a c0-chair.  Other members of the Operations Committee that are available will attend also.  The document that reflects what we want to include in our bylaws as well as member attendance will be shared.
Submissions for consideration that have been received to date – Alison Wunder-Stahl nominated herself to be a member and Galit Sharma was nominated by Kathy Hagearty.
· June Council Agenda

· Report membership and leadership (after the meeting with Dr. Okafor)
· Review of the year 

· SR fee policy vote (from last month)

· Next year: facilitated discussion on race, economics, inequality, poverty and privilege

· Budget for next year - Jennifer suggested, and all were in agreement, that we need to look at the NHECC budget for the next year and beyond.  At this time we don’t know what the funding will be because the state budget (and Graustein match) is not yet certain and we also do not know if the City has plans for some portion the $57,000 in the budget for the Council.  In addition, there we have made it through the first round of selection in the grant application we submitted to the Community Foundation.  We will ask the GMF for technical assistance funds for Kim Bohen to facilitate the discussion.  We will look for dates and times over two days and have a retreat format.   This retreat will replace the July Operations meeting on July 20.  Jennifer also announced that Gail is going to retire in early November so this is a good time to look at what the NHECC needs in terms of staff support.
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